
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: JWR/KB 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Re: Measles, Chicken Pox  

We are writing to ask for your support and cooperation in a vitally important matter. One of 

our students is receiving medical treatment. This puts the young person at serious risk if 

exposed to measles and chicken pox. 

If your child is suspected of having either you should let us know immediately. 

Your child is not at risk whatsoever from this situation. However, the health and well-being of 

the young person who is at risk, does depend on your co-operation of all other 

parents/carers and we hope you can help us. 

Thank you for your support in advance  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Wright 
Deputy Headteacher – Head of Upper School  
 


